
 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for registering your children for VBS.  

We are excited to spend time with them as we go 

off-road for a Monumental adventure as we, 

“Celebrate God’s Greatness.” 

 
 

 

WHAT DO MY CHILDREN WEAR THE FIRST DAY? 
 

On Monday, July 25
th

, please have your children wear the specific color t-shirt which  

coordinates with the grade your children will be entering in the fall of 2022.   

 Preschool and Kindergarten shirts will be in the family bag.  

 

Preschool/K4 Any color 

Kindergarten Any color 

Grade 1 Green 

Grade 2 Yellow 

Grade 3 White 

Grade 4 Blue 

Grade 5  Red 

 

 

HOW DO MY CHILDREN COME AND GO EACH DAY? 
 

Each day you will drop off and pick up your children in their designated area which will be assigned on 

Monday.  You should check your children in and out with their teacher.  If someone else is picking up 

your children at the end of the session, please notify their teacher at drop off. 

July 25 – 28, 2022 
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Shepherd of the Hills 

Vacation Bible School 



 

 

SNACKS 
 

What is VBS without snacks?!  On Monday, July 25
th

, you will be receiving a family bag which contains 

a list of the snacks served at VBS.  If you have any concerns with these snacks, please notify your child’s 

teacher and send your child with their own snack each day. Some key ingredients are listed behind each 

snack.  

Monday’s Snack:       

Rice Krispie Treats: Contains milk and soy ingredients, toasted rice cereal, corn syrup, fructose, 

                                    vegetable oil, sugar, corn syrup solids.                                                                     

 

 

 

PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

During the week, your children will have their photo/video taken for promotional purposes.  Individual 

photographs are also taken and given to families on Thursday.  If you DO NOT want your children 

photographed, please contact the church office at (262) 691-0700 prior to July 22
nd

. 

 

 
 

REACHING OUT 

 

Our annual Mission’s Project is to have each child assemble a personal hygiene bag for children and 

families in need.  On Monday, July 25
th

, you will receive a plastic ziplock bag.  Please place the following 

items in the bag and return it with your children sometime during the week.  Thank you for reaching out 

to others in need! 

                                 Supplies for hygiene bag:  

   Toothbrush (1 adult and 1 child) 

   Toothpaste & dental floss 

   Bar of soap & washcloth 

   Shampoo & comb or brush 

   Children’s socks (new, any size)      
 

 

 

THURSDAY EVENING 
 

On Thursday, July 28
th

, your family is invited to share in the adventure of this year’s VBS.  Join us for a 

free pizza dinner for your family from 5:00 - 6:30 p.m.  At 6:00 p.m. the children will be singing some of 

their favorite VBS songs in the backyard.  Hope you can join us!    

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 262-691-0700. 

See you on July 25th! 
 


